
Christmas Fair 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie McCormack 

Sent 12 Dec 2023 16:33 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The Christmas Fair will be on Friday which means the school day will end at the earlier times 

listed below. 

FS - Year 2: 2.00pm 

Year 3 to Year 6: 2.05pm 

Use the following link to let us know if you will be collecting your child at the earlier or later time 

if you haven't already done so: https://forms.office.com/e/m2MhiWsbZG 

Further details to follow from the PSA. 

Kind regards 

Parkwood 

 


